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Dear Friends, 

Commissioner Silvia and I would like to invite you to prayerfully consider participating 
in the ‘Mind the Gap’ sponsorship programme.  This seeks to bring to the 2015 
International Congress 1,500 Salvationists who, through economic reasons, would 
not otherwise be able to attend. We encourage corps, centres, divisions, regions, 
commands, territories and individuals to raise or donate funds to help ensure that all 
126 countries within which The Salvation Army is present are represented at the 
Congress. 

We, alongside thousands of others right around the globe, are greatly looking 
forward to celebrating 150 years of The Salvation Army’s worldwide mission and 
ministry. In thanking God for his boundless love in past years, the International 
Congress will, of course, also offer fresh opportunity to consecrate ourselves again 
to God’s will and purpose in us and through us. We pray that the boundless 
presence, power, and provision of God will be made manifest during this 
International Congress and beyond, and hope that this opportunity will be made 
accessible to people from all over the Army world, thanks in part to your sacrificial 
giving. 

We do hope that you too will join these celebrations at The O2 arena in 
London, England from Wednesday 1st until Sunday 5th July 2015. 

God bless you. 

Yours sincerely, 

André Cox 
GENERAL 


